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22nd March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I write to inform you that from 1st April 2024 there will be a price increase in the cost of a 
primary school meal set by Hertfordshire Catering Services.  The price will increase from £3.15 
to £3.30 for children in Years Three to Six. 
 
The new menus are now available on the school website 
https://www.bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk/page/?title=School+Lunch+Menu+from+HCL+Catering&pid=53 

It is important to note that school meals in Bonneygrove remain very competitive compared to 
other authorities in England. 
 
Hertfordshire Catering Services, as always remains committed to providing a quality service and 
healthy meal to your child at lunchtime and will continue to work in close partnership with your 
child’s school to ensure this. 
 
All payments for school meals should be paid via Arbor or via the card reader in the school office 
before meals are taken. 
 
If you feel you may be entitled to free school meals, please apply via 
https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/at-school/free-school-
meals/free-school-meals.aspx or contact the school office for further details. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Craig Hamilton  
Headteacher 
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